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From the principal’s 
desk: 

As the school celebrates 

Christmas Week with lots of 

fun activities, as Years 7 to 10 

have their Recognition 

Assemblies for the end of the 

year, and as we wait for the 

HSC results to be released on 

Thursday, I would like to 

thank the community of 

Baulko for their ongoing 

support of our school. The 

school enjoys a strong and 

positive relationship with our 

community, and I am always 

reminded of the trust and 

responsibility given to us, the 

educators of your students. 

Thank you for your support. 

I am sure our community will 

join me in thanking our staff 

for their continued 

dedication and support in 

the education of our 

students. Our students are 

indeed blessed to have such 

dedicated, passionate staff 

who go above and beyond 

in their care of our students. 

Mr Scott Henretty 

commences at BHHS today 

in the substantive role of 

Deputy Principal. Mr 

Henretty joins Baulko from 

          Cont P2 

In this issue: 
From the Principal’s Desk 

Baulko News - Queen’s Commonwealth Essay Competition 2023 

Sport News – Term 4 Grade Sport 

Chess News 

CAPA Music and Art Showcase 

CAPA Music Ensemble Program 

20% Discount on Co-Curricular Group Photos available until 13/12/2023 

BHHS Uniform Shop 2024 Order Guide & BHHS Uniform Shop Price List 

Careers News 

Administration Updates 

School Bytes Parent App – available now 

BHHS Mobile Phone Policy and Implementation Term 4 Trial Procedures 

 

Website Link: https://baulkham-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/links.html 

 

CAPA Showcase – Senior Wind 

https://baulkham-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/links.html
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Calendar 2023 
 

This calendar is subject to change so please check carefully each 

week for any alterations. A whole year calendar is on the school 

website at www.baulkhamhillshighschool.com.au  

Term 4 

Week 10 
Monday 11 December 
Christmas Week – PREFECTS 
Y7 Recognition Assembly P1&2 
Y9 Recognition Assembly P5&6 
Tuesday 12 December 
Y8 Recognition Assembly P1&2 
Y7 Wellbeing Night 
Wednesday 13 December 
Y10 Recognition Assembly P1&2 
Thursday 14 December 
Friday 15 December 
Students last day for the year 

Term 1, 2024 

Week 1 
Monday 29 January 
HOLIDAY 
Tuesday 30 January 
Staff Development Day – Pupil Free Day 
Wednesday 31 January 
Staff Development Day – Pupil Free Day 
Thursday 1 February 
Year 7, 11 and 12 Return to School 
Y7 Orientation Day 
Friday 2 February 
Year 8, 9 and 10 Return to School 
Week 2 
Monday 5 February 
Year 7 Camp 5/2 – 6/2 incl. 
Year 11 O Day 
Tuesday 6 February 
Year 11 O Day 
Wednesday 7 February 
Year 7 IT Set Up 
Thursday 8 February 
Year 7 O Day 
Friday 9 February 
Year 7 O Day 
Mirai – Futures with Japan Excursion Y10Acc/Y11/Y12 
Week 3 
Monday 12 February 
 
Tuesday 13 February 
Y7-10 Elevate Workshops 
Wednesday 14 February  
Thursday 15 February 
 
Friday 16 February 
 
Week 4 
Monday 19 February 
 
Tuesday 20 February 
  
Wednesday 21 February  
Thursday 22 February 
Presentation Night 7pm 
Friday 23 February 
 

 

 

Girraween High School. Thank you 

to Mrs Yassa for her excellent work 

in relieving as Deputy Principal for 

an extended period of time. 

Finally, thank you and 

congratulations to our students for 

their diligent efforts, hard work, and 

willingness to get involved and 

make a difference in our school 

and our world.  

The CAPA Showcase was a 

wonderful evening last Thursday. It 

was an opportunity to showcase 

the talents and abilities of our 

CAPA students and demonstrate 

what hard work can really 

achieve. Thank you to our CAPA 

staff, led by Ms Kim, for bringing the 

evening together so successfully. 

I would like to wish everyone a safe 

and happy Christmas, New Year 

and holidays. See you in 2024. 

 

Wayne Humphreys 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

  

Travel Forms – Extended Leave 

Please Note: Holidays/Extended 

Leave are not to be submitted 

through the parent portal.  An 

application needs to be 

completed.  Click on link: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/conte

nt/dam/main-education/policy-

library/associated-documents/pd-

2005-0259-02-2.pdf 

http://www.baulkhamhillshighschool.com.au/
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/policy-library/associated-documents/pd-2005-0259-02-2.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/policy-library/associated-documents/pd-2005-0259-02-2.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/policy-library/associated-documents/pd-2005-0259-02-2.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/policy-library/associated-documents/pd-2005-0259-02-2.pdf
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Baulko News 
 

Queen’s Commonwealth Essay Competition 2023 

Congratulations Farheen Galaria, Year 7 
 

 

Congratulations to Farheen Galaria from Year 7 who received a Bronze Award in the Queen's 

Commonwealth Essay Competition 2023. 

 

The Queen's Commonwealth Essay Competition (QCEC) is the world's oldest international 

schools' writing contest, established by the Society in 1883. Each year, entrants write on a 

theme that explores the Commonwealth's values, fostering an empathetic world view in the 

next generation of leaders and encouraging young people to consider new perspectives to 

the challenges that the world faces. Themes have included the environment, community, 

inclusion, the role of youth leadership, and gender equality. 

 

There were a record-breaking 34,924 entries this year from Commonwealth countries around 

the world. 

 

Celebrating the Commonwealth Year of Youth, the theme, 'A Youth-Powered 

Commonwealth,’ asked QCEC entrants to explore the power young people hold within the 

global community and to consider how this power can be harnessed to make a meaningful 

impact in the world. 

 

We are very proud of Farheen and her achievement in this competition. 

 

 

Ms Martin 

Deputy Principal 
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Sport News 

Here are our 2023 TERM 4 GRADE SPORT teams. 

 

TERM 4 2023 OPEN NETBALL 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM 4 2023 OPEN BASKETBALL A & B 
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TERM 4 2023 OPEN VOLLEYBALL A & B 

 

TERM 4 2023 15s VOLLEYBALL A 
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TERM 4 2023 15s VOLLEYBALL B 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Procedure for Late Arrivals 

If a student arrives at school late, they must provide a note to the office signed by their parent/guardian 

when signing in giving reasons for their partial absence.  The student needs to sign in at the Office when 

they arrive at school including senior students with study leave in the morning.  The student will be issued 

a late arrival pass which they can present to their teacher when they arrive in class.  

If a note is not provided from home, the student will be issued with a late pass slip which is signed by a 

parent/guardian. A late SMS message will also be sent to the parent/carer. Please respond to the SMS 

asap or the signed slip must be handed into the office the next day or within 7 days. 

Senior students with Flexible Study Leave must be in by Recess and sign in at the Front Office 
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Chess News 
 

Over the weekend, top players from Baulkham Hills High School represented NSW to compete in 

the Australian Schools Teams Championship held in Adelaide, facing the top teams from each 

state. Despite the long hours spent playing on both days, Baulkham Hills managed to finish 3rd 

out of the 8 teams that played in this event. Congratulations to Sayum Rupasinghe (Year 9), 

Shivam Pant (Year 12), Benjamin W Jiang (Year 8), Joshua Seo (Year 11), and reserve Alexander 

Warne (Year 7) for this grand achievement, and thank you to all the parents and Mr Hu for 

coordinating and preparing the team over the few months. - Joshua Seo (Team Captain). 
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Music and Art Showcase 

The Music and Art Showcase was a huge success! Here are some highlights of an extraordinary night 

that unfolded at the Concourse, Chatswood. Thank you to all who attended the concert to support 

our talented students.  

String Ensemble 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guitar Ensemble 
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Angela and Fiona (Year 10 Accel. Music)   Anthony and Lucas (Year 10 Accel. Music) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caitlin Ong (Year 7)      Choir 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Judy Huang (Year 11)     Julie and Brandon (Year 10 A 
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Michael Zhao (Year 10 Elective Music)   Senior Wind 

 

 

Symphonic Wind Ensemble     Symphonic Wind Ensemble 

 

 

Year 9 Elective Music     Year 11 Ensemble 
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Year 10 Elective Music     Orchestra 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MCs 

 

 

Art Exhibition 
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Baulkham Hills High School Music Ensemble Program 

The BHHS music ensemble program consists of several concert bands, guitar ensemble, string ensemble and 

an orchestra, who rehearse weekly and contribute to numerous performances and competitions each year.   

The music ensemble program includes the following instruments. 

Wind Brass Percussion Strings 

Flute 

Piccolo 

Oboe 

Clarinet 

Bass Clarinet 

Bassoon 

Alto Saxophone 

Tenor Saxophone 

Baritone Saxophone 

Trumpet 

French Horn 

Trombone 

Euphonium 

Tuba 

Timpani 

Auxiliary Percussion 

Mallet Percussion 

Drum kit 

Violin 

Viola 

Cello 

Double Bass 

Classical Guitar 

 

Beginner Players 

Junior band 

This band caters for students who have not previously played a musical instrument or who wish to try a new 

instrument. Beginner players will be offered a place in the program by the band director. The instruments offered 

are based on the needs of the program. In 2024 we will be accepting the following instruments into junior band:  2 

percussion, 2 clarinets, 2 trumpets, 2 alto saxophones, and unlimited numbers of: 

• Trombone 

• Euphonium 

• Tuba 

• French Horn 

• Bassoon 

• Tenor Saxophone 

• Baritone Saxophone 

• Bass Clarinet 

• Oboe 
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There will be a first in, first served policy for instruments with limited numbers. For junior band expression of 
interest, please use the separate junior band google form. 
 
Rehearsal is on Thursday morning starting at 7:20 am 

 

Experienced Players 

Symphonic Wind Orchestra (SWO) Symphonic Wind Ensemble (SWE) Senior Wind 

SWO comprises of students playing 

intermediate level concert band 

repertoire.  Students from SWO are 

able to progress to higher level 

bands through an audition process. 

The expected standard of playing 

of students in the orchestra is 

approximately grade 3-5 AMEB. 

Rehearsal is on Friday mornings 

starting at 7:20 am 

SWE is the school’s premier 

concert band for students in years 

7-12 who perform a challenging 

repertoire. The expected standard 

of playing of students in the 

orchestra is approximately grade 

5 AMEB. 

Rehearsal is on Tuesday mornings 

starting at 7:20 am 

Senior Wind is our highest ensemble at 

BHHS. This ensemble plays exciting and 

difficult music and is for our most 

experienced players in the Music 

Ensemble Program. There is an 

expectation of commitment from 

students as they are selected 

individually for the ensemble. Students 

are welcome to audition for the 

conductor. 

Rehearsal is on Monday mornings 

starting at 7:20 am 

String Ensemble Orchestra Guitar Ensemble 

The String Ensemble is an excellent 

introduction to orchestral playing. It 

is suitable for students with at least 

two years of experience. Students 

in the String ensemble perform 

exciting and challenging repertoire 

specifically chosen to develop their 

musical abilities in a fun and 

rewarding environment.  Students 

improve their intonation, bowing, 

tuning and ensemble skills. 

Members will have the opportunity 

to join the Orchestra once they 

have developed sufficient skills and 

may also continue playing in the 

Strings Group. 

Rehearsal is on Friday mornings 

starting at 7.20 am 

The Orchestra is the ultimate 

ensemble in the music ensemble 

program at BHHS. It caters to 

students who play an orchestral 

instrument as well as provides the 

opportunity for string players to 

develop their ensemble and 

performance skills. Students are 

expected to commit with a high 

degree of performance standard. 

The expected standard of playing 

of students in the orchestra is 

approximately grade 5 AMEB. 

 

Rehearsal is on Wednesday 

mornings starting at 7.20 am 

The Guitar Ensemble is a unique 

ensemble that caters to dedicated 

guitarists and bassists of a wide range 

of abilities. Students in this ensemble 

have opportunities to develop their 

technique and musicianship by playing 

repertoire from a range of styles, with 

parts chosen to suit the skills of each 

student. Guitarists will be required to 

read both tablature and notation. All 

students are invited to audition for the 

conductor. 

 

Rehearsal is on Wednesday mornings 

starting at 7:50am 
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2024 Auditions 

Auditions for Year 8-12 students in 2024 were completed on Friday of Week 9. It was a pleasure to hear so 

many of our talented musicians and encouraging to see the amount of effort and passion for music on 

display, particularly following the incredible Music and Art Showcase. Auditions will be held for Year 7 

students and students who are new to BHHS or rejoining the MEP early in Term 1. All students who have 

filled out the MEP expression of interest form will be invited to audition (excluding Junior Band). Please keep 

an eye out for more details once the date has been confirmed.  

 

Audition Requirements are as follows: 

Students must prepare a piece of their own choice and an unseen piece of ensemble repertoire provided in 

the week before the audition. All students must also perform at least one scale and sight reading. Scale 

requirements vary depending on each ensemble: 

SWO: major and minor scales with up to 3 sharps/flats 

SWE: major and minor scales with up to 4 sharps/flats 

Senior Wind, String Ensemble, & Orchestra: major and minor scales with up to 5 sharps/flats 

Guitar ensemble: minor pentatonic scale in any key without open strings. G major scale (first position). 

 

Fees 

The music ensemble program is an extra-curricular activity offered to students at Baulkham Hills High 

School. The compulsory annual fee covers the costs of an administration assistant, band conductors, music 

scores, entry to competitions and festivals, workshops, band equipment and at times hire of performance 

venues. Fees are charged based on the number of ensemble(s) you participate in. For band camps and 

tours there will be additional fees. 

 
Band Fees for 2024 are per student, and are compulsory in order to attend 

● 1 ensemble - $400.00 to be paid February 2024 ($10 per rehearsal) 

● 2 or more ensembles - $480 ($6 per rehearsal if you attend 2 or more rehearsals) 

● Guitar Ensemble only - $250 (30 minute rehearsal each week) 
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Band Policy and Membership expectations 

 

All students who join the band should make a commitment to being a part of the band for a minimum of 

one year. Students are expected to attend rehearsals, workshops, performances, competitions and camps 

as required, including in-school performances during the school day. Advance notice from the parent or 

guardian must be given to the conductor if a student is unable to attend band related activities. If a student 

is absent from rehearsals due to illness, or other unavoidable circumstances, the conductor must be advised 

by email via the band email address – bhhsbandcom@gmail.com .  Students are expected to be punctual and 

must help with setting up and packing away. It is vital that students co-operate with conductors, fellow band 

members, tutors, and parent helpers.  

Students must retain private tutors for music tuition of individual instruments at their own expense. Tuition 

is not offered at school. However, we do have an extensive list of tutors in the area if you need to find one. 

 

Band & Orchestra Uniform 

White, long sleeve collared shirt with black trousers or black skirt and black tights, polished black shoes. 

The band tie is available to purchase from the uniform shop for $17 in-person and online. 

 

Band Recognition 

Students are awarded with a badge after 3, 4 and 5 years’ service to the band. Band is noted as an extra-

curricular activity on school reports, subject to attendance and attitude. There is an expected attendance of 

at least 80% to qualify for band badges. 

 

Band Instrument Hire 

There are a limited number of instruments available to hire. These instruments are listed on the MEP 

expression of interest form. If you are interested, please fill out the form and you will be contacted with 

more information. For all other instruments families will need to purchase their own or hire externally. If you 

are looking to hire an instrument we do not offer, we encourage you to inquire with the Arts Unit as they 

have a range of instruments available to hire. 

 

  

mailto:bhhsbandcom@gmail.com
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For more information on the Music Ensemble program, 

have a look at our handbook here. 

If you are looking to hire an instrument we do not offer, 

here is the link to the arts unit instrument hire website. 

  

To fill in the expression of interest form for an 

ensemble next year, scan here. 

Here is a link to our tutor list with our recommended 

tutors and music shops/servicers. 

 
 

Here is the link to the MEP page on the school website. To fill in the expression of interest form for junior band 

next year, scan here. 
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Year 10 Urban Challenge Camp Photos 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



  

  Page 18 

Issue #10 

11 December 2023 
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20% Discount on Co-Curricular Group Photos available until 

13/12/2023 

Dear Parents, 

These school co-curricular groups were photographed on 26/10/2023: 

Captains and Prefects School Captains Leaders 2024 

Captains, Vice Captains and 

Sports Captains 
School Vice Captains  

Prefects Sports Captains  

You can now view and purchase the group images listed above and if you place your order 

before 13/12/2023 you will get a 20% early order discount. Just click on the link below. Please note 

the discount will be automatically applied at checkout. 

https://www.advancedimage.com.au/PublicPortal/BrowseGroups.aspx?nbnhmHqqedBw+sOCStJ

Yvw== 

Images can also be viewed by visiting www.advancedlife.com.au entering the code: M8W XEH 

MBB and clicking on “Group Photos”. 

Important 

 

• Sports and co-curricular group photos can only be purchased online, PLEASE DO NOT return 

payment to your school 

 

• If your child's group or team is scheduled to be photographed at a later date, you will receive 

an additional email notification when the images are ready to be ordered. 

 

• Photos will be returned to your school for distribution approximately six weeks after the 

discounted early order period has closed. 

 

• Past years' photographs including sports, co-curricular and representative groups are also 

available at your school's advancedorder and your child's advancedyou photo sites. 

Advancedlife would like to express our appreciation to Baulkham Hills High School for placing your 

trust in us. Please remember we offer a 100% money-back guarantee on our products to ensure 

your peace of mind. We would also love to receive your feedback or resolve any issues you may 

experience, to ensure your satisfaction. If you have any questions, comments or feedback relating 

to your advancedlife experience, please contact us at www.advancedlife.com.au/contact. 

 
  

https://www.advancedimage.com.au/PublicPortal/BrowseGroups.aspx?nbnhmHqqedBw+sOCStJYvw==
https://www.advancedimage.com.au/PublicPortal/BrowseGroups.aspx?nbnhmHqqedBw+sOCStJYvw==
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.advancedlife.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csarah.bishay%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cff8ac4b6f938400f8c0d08dbf061b926%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638368074738902229%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4hg8o9lk%2FX5Q0huvGTGMwUuaCpjH5aAbk6M%2F0rqHRdc%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.advancedlife.com.au%2Fcontact&data=05%7C01%7Csarah.bishay%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cff8ac4b6f938400f8c0d08dbf061b926%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638368074738909034%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1G%2Fzlx9CE5vGUquYaUioUkwf2E0fQ6Uf2kLhWvF21DE%3D&reserved=0
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https://www.munchmonitor.com/ 
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Baulkham Hills High School Uniform Price List 2023 
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Careers News 
 

UAC Info 

First up a reminder that UAC holds frequent online events so that you can understand what they do 

and you can ask questions directly. Coming up is a webinar explaining how preferences and offers 

work. If you missed my presentation to the P&C, or would like a refresher, they have this one coming 

up on Wednesday, Dec 6th, at 6pm: https://uacdigital.easywebinar.live/rego-preferences-and-

offers-2023 

UAC also has a newsletter, and if you’re a parent of a new Year 12 student, you should definitely 

sign up to that. You can choose what you’d like to hear about from them. I would recommend 

ticking the boxes for ‘Parent of a high school student’, ‘Undergraduate’, ‘Access schemes’ and 

‘Equity Scholarships’ (if you have financial disadvantage). It’s also worth noting that UAC changes 

how it does some things each year so, even if you’ve had a child finish school previously, it’s good 

to find out what’s new or different. I will try to keep you across that via this newsletter as well. Here’s 

the UAC newsletter sign up: https://enews.uac.edu.au/h/r/A04226FFFCE21EA4 

HSC Stats 

https://www.uac.edu.au/media-centre/statistics/domestic-undergraduate-application-statistics-

at-early-bird-closing-2023 

On the above page, UAC publishes stats related to students’ study preferences. A full list of their 

publicly available stats are here: https://www.uac.edu.au/media-centre/statistics 

A quick quote from the page: “Overall, Health has again taken the top spot as the favoured field 

of study, with 25.7% of early bird applicants listing it as their first preference. Society & Culture came 

second, receiving 20.6% of first preferences across all applicant types.” 

Society & Culture loosely means ‘Arts’ degrees. Also here in graph form: 

 

Enjoy, 

Chris Buchli 

Careers Adviser  

https://uacdigital.easywebinar.live/rego-preferences-and-offers-2023
https://uacdigital.easywebinar.live/rego-preferences-and-offers-2023
https://enews.uac.edu.au/h/r/A04226FFFCE21EA4
https://www.uac.edu.au/media-centre/statistics/domestic-undergraduate-application-statistics-at-early-bird-closing-2023
https://www.uac.edu.au/media-centre/statistics/domestic-undergraduate-application-statistics-at-early-bird-closing-2023
https://www.uac.edu.au/media-centre/statistics
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Administration Updates 
 

Absence Explanations 
 

Parents are required to provide an explanation of absence to the school on the day of absence or 

within seven (7) days from the first day of any period of absence, otherwise it will remain unjustified.  

If a student is absent for three (3) days or more a Medical Certificate is required. 
 

 

Application for Extended Leave – Travel 
 

Please click on the link below and fill in the form (4 pages) for extended leave – travel and 

certificate. A copy of flight details or itinerary is also to be included. The student can bring the hard 

copy form to be signed which is subject to approval before going on leave. The certificate of 

extended leave travel will be given back to the student if travel leave is approved. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/policy-library/associated-

documents/pd-2005-0259-02-2.pdf. 

 

Planned Travel 
 

Planned travel should only be taken during school holidays. Students should be at school every day 

during school term, from beginning to end. Missing a day here or there may not seem like much, 

but absences add up. Every day matters and the school is here to support all students in attending 

and engaging with their learning every day of the term. If your child cannot be at school because 

they are sick, have a medical appointment, or other reasons, please inform the school of their 

absence. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Permission and Payment for Excursions, Sporting Events/ Activities 
 

Baulko is currently using “School Bytes” as a form for permissions and payments for various activities. 

You will receive the required permissions and or payment via email. If it is not finalised by the 

deadline, your child will not be able to attend. 

Please check these emails are not going into your spam as they are named school bytes. 

 

  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/policy-library/associated-documents/pd-2005-0259-02-2.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/policy-library/associated-documents/pd-2005-0259-02-2.pdf
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School Bytes Parent App – available now 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please read below and download as soon as possible. 

School Bytes provides a parent portal to help your school communicate with you. This is accessible 

via a website and an App, available for both Apple and Android devices.  

Baulkham Hills High School uses the parent portal for various things, including online permission notes 

and payments, which can be accessed via a secure link. The School Bytes parent portal enables 

you to view all your children in one portal and process payments for multiple siblings in one 

transaction, even if they attend different schools (assuming all of the schools use School Bytes!). 

IMPORTANT – To ensure that the registration process works smoothly and you can link your account 

to your child(ren), make sure that you use the same email address that you have provided to the 

school or if using a different email address, an SMS verification code will be sent to the mobile phone 

number on record for you at the school. 

Detailed steps 

1. Open the parent portal link – https://portal.schoolbytes.education/auth/login 

2. Select the create a new account link. 

3. Enter your first name as it appears on your student's profile at the school. 

4. Enter your last name as it appears on your student's profile at the school. 

https://portal.schoolbytes.education/auth/login
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5. Enter the email address that you use for school communication. 

6. Enter a password. 

7. Confirm the password. 

8. Select create account. 

An email will be sent to the email address nominated so that you can verify your access to the 

email address. 

Once you have created your account, log in to the School Bytes parent portal. 

You can now link your account to all students in schools that use the School Bytes platform. 

 

1. Select link other student. 

2. Search for the school's name. 

3. Enter the student's first name. 

4. Enter the student's last name. 

5. Select the student's current grade. 

6. Enter the student's date of birth. 

7. Select search. 

If all student information matches with parent information according to the student's official 

enrolment stored at the school, the system will add the student to the parent account 

automatically. 

If you are unable to link a student to your account or if you have any questions relating to this 

process please contact the school. 

Activating the Parent App 

1. Access the app store on your phone and search for School Bytes. 

If you can't find it, here are the direct links: 

Apple: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=education.schoolbytes 

Android: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=education.schoolbytes 

2. Download the School Bytes App. 

3. Use your username and password created previously to log on. 

4. If prompted, allow notifications. 

You are all set to go! 

 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=education.schoolbytes
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=education.schoolbytes
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Bus Travel 

The bus stop on Old Northern Rd in front of Baulkham Hills TAFE is used each afternoon by 

approximately 100 students. Students have the privilege and responsibility of accessing this bus stop 

through the TAFE. I would remind students to be very careful and considerate when using and 

accessing this bus stop, waiting for a bus, and moving to the kerb to get on a bus. Buses sometimes 

approach the stop very quickly, with the front of the bus coming over the edge of the kerb. Please 

always demonstrate courtesy and safety, and remember that there is always another bus.  

Student pickup after school 

A reminder about parking and picking up around our school in the afternoons, especially in the 

school bus bay, Carver Crescent, Christopher Street, Coronation Road, and Baulkham Hills TAFE 

areas. 

Please ensure you follow all traffic rules (especially traffic lights and not parking across driveways) 

when you are in these areas. You could even have your student walk a little but further away from 

the school gate – to assist their physical health, and alleviate the heavy traffic at the end of the 

school day.  

The Hills Shire Council will have compliance officers at various times in these locations to ensure all 

drivers are following required traffic rules. 

TAFE Use 

Students are reminded that the use of the adjacent TAFE facility to walk to and from Old Northern 

Rd is a privilege and not a right. Students are reminded to walk safely, quietly and quickly thorough 

the facility. Parents and carers are not permitted to enter, drive into, or park in the TAFE to pick up 

or drop off students. 

Support From Reachout 

The challenges of supporting students as parents and carers is always present. The issues around 

COVID-19 have made this an even more difficult and uncertain path to tread. I will be giving 

students short ideas via assemblies over the next few weeks in which they can proactively support 

themselves.  

The website Reachout.com also provides advice for parent and carers over arrange of areas. It is 

worth having a look at https://parents.au.reachout.com/ as a starting point. 

For students, have a look at https://au.reachout.com/articles/how-to-handle-fear-about-the-

future-a-guide-for-year-12-students (Dr Amy Burton, Clinical Psychologist) 

 

https://parents.au.reachout.com/
https://au.reachout.com/articles/how-to-handle-fear-about-the-future-a-guide-for-year-12-students
https://au.reachout.com/articles/how-to-handle-fear-about-the-future-a-guide-for-year-12-students

